
 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

GLOUCESTER COUNTY PROBATION DIVISION CHILD SUPPORT UNIT RELOCATES 

 TO FIVE POINTS PLAZA FACILITY IN DEPTFORD (EFFECTIVE MAY 12) 

 

 

 Effective Monday, May 12, 2014, the Gloucester County Child Support Unit 

will be relocated from its present location in Woodbury to the Five Points Plaza 

Probation facility at 1893 Hurffville Road in Deptford.   

 

 While the Child Support Unit itself is being relocated to Deptford, postal 

mail for the Unit should be addressed to Gloucester Child Support Enforcement, 70 

Hunter St., Woodbury, NJ  08096. 

 

 Child support payments should continue to be sent to the New Jersey Family 

Support Payment Center, P.O. Box 4880, Trenton, NJ   08650-4880.   

 

 For questions or service regarding Gloucester County child support matters, 

call 1-877-655-4371. 
 

 

 

       Mark Sprock 

       Trial Court Administrator 

       Vicinage 15  

 

 

Dated: April 21, 2014 


